
 

 

SUBJECT: 2020 COMMENCEMENT UPDATE 

DATE: April 27, 2020 

We want to honor the intent to hold an in-person Commencement on the field and also comply 
with public health orders regarding COVID-19.  Your health and safety are our highest 
priorities.  Given recent guidance suggesting that restrictions on large gatherings could last 
another six to twelve months, we have decided to postpone Commencement for the Class of 
2020 to May 2021. 

Commencement for the Class of 2020 will be planned for the weekend of May 8 – 9, 2021.  This 
is the same weekend as Commencement for the Class of 2021.  Depending on the numbers of 
participants, these events may be scheduled separately or as one larger event.  Please keep an 
eye on this webpage for information as plans develop.  All Commencement planning will be 
aligned with any national, state, and regional guidelines regarding COVID-19.  We will provide 
as much advance notice as is possible regarding event information. 

 


